
Dear Valued Community Partner,  

We’re excited to share that planning is already underway for one of Waynesville’s most anticipated annual events—The Waynes-
ville Hometown Expo & 5K Walk/Run, scheduled for Saturday, March 28, 2026! 

This event brings together local businesses, community organizations, and residents for a fun, high-energy day filled with network-
ing, connection, and celebration of all things Waynesville. With hundreds of attendees each year, it's an incredible opportunity to 
showcase your business while supporting a tradition that helps foster a strong bond between our local businesses and community. 

To make this event a success, we are seeking sponsorships at all levels—there truly is something for everyone. Whether you’re a 
small business looking for visibility or a larger company aiming for top-tier exposure, your support will help us continue growing 
this beloved community event. A rubric of sponsorship levels and what’s included in each package will be attached for your re-
view. 

We encourage you to pledge your support today! Invoices will be sent later this year, so there’s no immediate financial commit-
ment required to reserve your spot. By sponsoring early, you ensure your business is prominently included in our marketing 
efforts leading up to the event. 

Your partnership not only helps bring this event to life—it also strengthens community ties, elevates your brand locally, and shows 
your commitment to supporting Waynesville in a meaningful way. 

Please don’t hesitate to reach out with any questions. We look forward to partnering with you for an unforgettable 2026 
Hometown Expo & 5K! 

With appreciation, 

Dr. Jim Byers and Brian Keener, Co-chairman  Kelly Miller 

       Executive Director, Waynesville Area Chamber of Commerce 

            513-897-8855, kelly@waynesvilleohio.com 
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